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Augusta University Health System has a financial assistance 
program in place to provide assistance to uninsured patients 
with bills for medically necessary services to those who qualify. 

Who is eligible for assistance?

	 •	Georgia or South Carolina residents with incomes below 	
		  125 percent of the Federal Poverty Level will not be
		  responsible for any patient liability portion of their bills. 
	 •	Georgia or South Carolina residents with incomes
		  between 125 to 200 percent of the Federal Poverty
		  Level will be eligible for a discount on the patient 
		  liability portion of their bills.

How do I know if I am eligible?

	 •	Complete the application for financial assistance.
	 •	Provide proof of residency in Georgia or South Carolina.
	 •	Verify gross income for family unit using the income
 		  documents provided on our website.
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How do I complete the financial assistance application?

	 •	Visit us online at augustahealth.org/financialaid.
	 •	Visit us in the hospital at Patient Access, the 
		  Emergency Room, Patient Accounting Customer
 		  Service Office, or the Clinic Registration desks.
	 •	Call us at 706-721-2961.

Para recibir documentos en español, llame al 706-721-2961 o 
visite augustahealth.org/financialaid.

No individual within the program will be charged more than 
the amounts generally billed for emergency or other medically 
necessary care.

For more information, call 706-721-2961.

Scan this QR code to download the 
financial assistance application.



Thank you for choosing 
Augusta University Health System!

1120 15th Street, HS 1331, Augusta, GA 30912
706-721-2961 or augustahealth.org/financialaid


